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BE ADVISED 

A BLACK BEAR SIGHTING 
WAS REPORTED AT 
DEUKMEJIAN 
WILDERNESS PARK ON: 

May 18, 2024 

IF YOU ENCOUNTER A BEAR: 

• STOP: Never approach a bear at 
any time, or for any reason. If you 
see bear cubs, leave the area. 

• GIVE IT SPACE: Give any bear you 
encounter a way to escape. Step 
off the trail and slowly walk away. 

• STAY CALM: Do not run or make 
sudden movements. Face the 
bear and slowly walk away. 
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